Bobbie Walthall

To: Casey Toomay
Subject: RE: Lawrence Shelter Building Loan Proposal

From: Tom Markus

Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 8:36 AM

To: 'TreyM@lawrenceshelter.org'

Cc: Casey Toomay; Bryan Kidney; Diane Stoddard; Bobbie Walthall; City Commissioners Email
Subject: Lawrence Shelter Building Loan Proposal

After our recent meeting, | summarized the proposal regarding your loan that | had suggested during that meeting. |
shared this information with our City Commission. One of the commissioners commented that he thought you had
committed to not seek any additional funding from the City after the City made a commitment to the amount you
receive from the commission for your annual operations. Obviously, he was concerned that your most recent request
was not consistent with that statement. | would appreciate your feedback about the commissioner’s

recollection. Further, the commissioner recalls your organizations commitment to seek alternative sources of revenue
for your operations. One suggestion that again he thought you were going to follow-up on was a suggestion that you
would charge residents at the Shelter a modest stipend when those residents were employed. When and if you pursue
a further request for funding | would encourage you to address these concerns as a part of that request.



